
Dear Professors & Researchers, 
 
Thank you for submitting your abstract for presentations at the UANEC 2020 international conference. 
Please find enclosed the full schedule. 
Please check your schedule presentation time. 
 
As previously mentioned, the schedule is very dense and contains a large number of papers. 
 

• Please prepare for a 20 min presentation and send your PowerPoint presentation to us as soon 
as possible (unless you have already done so). 

• Please be aware no extra time will be given to any presentation, so please plan accordingly. 
 
Please be aware for your presentation to succeed, you need the presence of your fellow presenter, and 
for his to succeed he/she needs your presence. 
So, we strongly urge you to attend the whole conference, so we all contribute to the success of each 
other. 
 
I am looking forwards to meeting you on Friday. 
 
Sincerely 
Tawfik Ayoub 


